
 
May 15th, 2018 
Child Nutrition/Food Service 
Board Report 
 
On May 2nd Employees from Child and Adult Care Food Program came to our district for a pre 
approval meeting with us. After the meeting our district was approved to start a after school at 
risk supper program. The Supper program started the same day and the employees did come to 
the Napi and observed our supper program and was very impressed that we was able to start 
the program the same day we was approved. This program will run from May 2nd to June 1st 
Monday thru Friday 4:30pm to 7:30pm. It will start back up at the beginning of 2018-2019 
school year. We are very pleased to have this program in place and the students have been 
enjoying nutritious meals in the evening.  
 
  
The month of May is a extremely busy month of the Child Nutrition/Food Service. We are 
providing sack lunches for numerous end of the year field trips each day. We are providing end 
of the year BBQ for each school. We are cratering High School Graduation Banquet, Staff 
Appreciation Dinners, and numerous other activities.  
 
 
June 4th will be the Summer Program Kick Off happening at the Browning Middle School with a 
BBQ menu and many different types of activities planned for the children. We are gearing up 
for another successful summer breakfast, lunch and dinner program.  


